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11th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A member of our catering staff has tested positive for COVID-19 which unfortunately means that the 

catering team will need to self-isolate until 20th June. This will therefore cause disruption to the food 

service for today and next week.  

We are putting sandwich bags (which include a cookie and drink) together for students who have 

ordered lunch today but there will be no hot meals, hot sandwiches, sausage rolls etc., there will only 

be cold sandwiches available. Students who have pre-ordered a cold sandwich may not necessarily 

get what they chose as we are unable to manage the pre-order system at this time. 

For next week - the catering service are ordering pre-made sandwiches and a member of their staff 

will come in and put sandwich bags together but this is for free school meal children only. There will 

be no pre-order system available for these, students will just need to select a grab bag at lunchtime. 

If your child is not free school meals they must bring in a packed lunch, there will be no lunches 

available for students who are not FSM. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but there 

is no other option due to the limitations we are dealing with.  

If you have pre-ordered and paid for lunches for next week already please email 

k.walker@olcc.lancs.sch.uk and we can arrange for this to be refunded back to your SwiftPay account. 

Normal service will resume from Monday 21st June.  

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss K Walker 

School Business Manager 
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